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o In conclusion, Eric Thompson, III , on behalf of the Seven Oaks HOA, was direct in his 

opposition to the rezoning, the proposed development and the proposed use.  
 

Many other attendees patiently waited their turn to voice their concerns which have been summarized 
below. 

 
 Increasing traffic around the existing neighborhoods and added traffic from any proposed 

development was of concern. Traffic is already bad on Rocky River and John Russell.  
 

 Internal traffic circulation and increased speeds, decreased safety was a major and recurring 
concern.  
 

 Several participants voiced their opposition for any multi-family or other housing alternative to single 
family. Expressed disgust that the petitioner would even consider multi-family when single family 
should be the only consideration for the site.  
 

 Connectivity to Gloxinia and Yaupon continued to be reiterated as there was an overwhelming 
sense their street network was private, not public.  
 

 Several participants voiced concerns to the existing natural features of the subject parcel and 
hoped some of the existing features could be preserved.  
 

 Wildlife habitat destruction is of concern, hopeful preserved and/or additional tree mitigation areas 
would positively benefit existing wildlife.  
 
 
 

See attached exhibits for reference and fulfilment of the Neighborhood Meeting Report: 
Exhibit A: Neighborhood Meeting Attendance List 
Exhibit B: Rocky River Community Meeting Notice 
Exhibit C: Property Owners List 
Exhibit D: Organizations List 
Exhibit E Proposed Concept Plan 
 

 








